University Museum,
Philadelphia, Pa..
Ue B A

June 24, 1934.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I got back to this Museum last Monday, but did not find,
among the pile of letters awaiting me, anything from you
regarding the Anibeh material. I mention this because you
told me, in your last letter, that you would be se’nding me
some questions. I am leaving here for good towards the end
of September, and it would be a great pleasure to me to
settle up any outstanding questions regarding this material
before I go.

I hope all goes well with you.

With hearty greetings, I am

Yours very sincerely,

@MW



